
 

Email correspondence – NSW Health 

 
The following email correspondence was received from Helen Noonan of NSW Health 
(Western Sydney Local Health District) on the 16 April 2015. 
 

From: Helen Noonan [mailto:Helen.Ptolemy@health.nsw.gov.au]  
Sent: Thursday, 16 April 2015 5:10 PM 

To: Skye Playfair Redman 
Cc: Stephen Corbett 

Subject: RE: Next Generation – Energy from Waste Facility at Eastern Creek 

 
Dear Skye, Apologies I should have stated below that the most up to date EIS 
document you provided to me was dated April 2015. 
 
Regards 
Helen 
 
 
Helen Noonan 
Manager Environmental Health & Disaster Preparedness l Centre for Population 
Health 
Western Sydney Local Health District 
Gungurra Building 68  

Cumberland Hospital,  
5 Fleet Street,  

NORTH PARRAMATTA NSW 2151 
T 61 2 98403718 l F 61 2 9840 3608l E helen.ptolemy@health.nsw.gov.au 
 

 
 
‘Unless explicitly attributed, the opinions expressed in this email are those of the author only and do not 
represent the official view of Western Sydney Local Health District nor the New South Wales Government.’ 
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From: Helen Noonan  

Sent: Thursday, April 16, 2015 4:44 PM 
To: Skye Playfair Redman (splayfairredman@urbis.com.au) 

Cc: Stephen Corbett 
Subject: Next Generation – Energy from Waste Facility at Eastern Creek 

 
Dear Skye, 
 
Thank you for providing me with range of documents in relation to the proposal “Next 
Generation – Energy from Waste Facility at Eastern Creek” including: 
 
EIS (Oct 2014) and  
Human Health Risk Assessment 
Air Quality Assessment 
Community Consultation Reports (1&2) 
Construction Environmental Management Plan 
 
I have conducted an initial review of the above documents and have found that the 
reports should provide us with sufficient information to assess the impact of the 
proposal from a public health viewpoint. 
 
At this point I have not undertaken a full assessment of the documents provided and 
therefore am not able to provide any specific comments. However, we will be taking 
the opportunity to review the documents in more detail when they are on public 
exhibition and will likely be making a more detailed submission at that time. 
 
Thanks again for consulting us at the early stages of your submission preparation. 
 
Regards 
Helen 
 
Helen Noonan 
Manager Environmental Health & Disaster Preparedness l Centre for Population 
Health 
Western Sydney Local Health District 
Gungurra Building 68  
Cumberland Hospital,  

5 Fleet Street,  

NORTH PARRAMATTA NSW 2151 
T 61 2 98403718 l F 61 2 9840 3608l E helen.ptolemy@health.nsw.gov.au 
 

 
 
‘Unless explicitly attributed, the opinions expressed in this email are those of the author only and do not 
represent the official view of Western Sydney Local Health District nor the New South Wales Government.’ 

 

 
This message is intended for the addressee named and may contain 
confidential information. If you are not the intended recipient, please 
delete it and notify the sender.  
 
Views expressed in this message are those of the individual sender, and 
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